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Top DEP Stories  
 
Allegheny Front: CNX fined $200k for spills of fracking fluids in Greene County 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/cnx-fined-200k-for-spills-of-fracking-fluids-in-greene-county/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX receives $200K penalties from DEP over well-site discharge 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/17/cnx-dep-discharge-greene-county.html 
 
WETM: Lawrenceville residents react to federal and state investigations 
https://www.mytwintiers.com/news-cat/top-stories/lawrenceville-residents-react-to-federal-and-state-
investigations/ 
 
Mention  
 
Bradford Era: Coke Corporation, officer indicted for violating the Clean Air Act over four years 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/coke-corporation-officer-indicted-for-violating-the-clean-air-act-
over-four-years/article_187de381-fd0a-57c8-a88d-868265ca8691.html 
 
Erie Times: Erie Coke, ex-plant chief charged with violating Clean Air Act, tampering with monitors 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/crime/2022/11/17/erie-coke-ex-plant-chief-indicted-on-charges-
of-violating-clean-air-act/69656841007/ 
 
WJET-TV: Erie Coke Corporation, corporate officer indicted by federal jury 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/erie-coke-corporation-corporate-officer-indicted-by-federal-jury/ 
 
LehighValley Live:  Tanker spill cleanup complete residence return home 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/2022/11/tanker-spill-cleanup-complete-in-bethlehem-
residents-can-return-home.html 
 
Morning Call:  Hundreds of Bethlehem residents able to return home after 6000 gallon spill of gasoline 
and diesel fuel  
https://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-nws-major-fuel-oil-spill-in-bethlehem-20221117-
osezsyyhyjdvrgss5nb5mqtgim-story.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Natural gas leak at underground storage site in Cambria County stopped after 11 days 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/natural-gas-leak-at-an-underground-storage-site-in-cambria-county/ 
 
Daily American: Why 'a safety concern' has closed a portion of Stutzmantown Road 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/local/2022/11/18/penndot-closes-a-portion-of-
stutzmantown-road-over-safety-concerns/69653961007/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Leaking Cambria County natural gas storage well has been tamed, but questions remain 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/11/17/methane-leak-no-longer-venting-
storage-field-well-tamed-cambria-county-equitrans-midstream-rager/stories/202211170157 
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Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Here’s what Pennsylvania can learn from a world climate meeting 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/cop-27-climate-change-pennsylvania-lessons-
20221118.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Times Observer: NCT Chapter plans ambitious 2023 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/11/nct-chapter-plans-ambitious-2023/ 
 
Gettysburg Times: Land near Lady Farm to be preserved 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_60aaa458-2002-5d39-af5a-dedc3b65e6f9.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Ground broken for last leg of Path of the Flood Trail, all the way to dam ruins 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/ground-broken-for-last-leg-of-path-of-the-flood-trail-all-
the-way-to/article_0027b798-65de-11ed-8742-1f5b27d478db.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Legislation key to saving birds, wildlife 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-legislation-key-to-saving-birds-wildlife/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DCNR seeks feedback on ATV riding trails 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/dcnr-seeks-feedback-on-atv-riding-
trails/article_71439492-6453-11ed-a4e4-d766ad849646.html     
 
Renovo Record: Outdoor recreation industry added $13.6B to Pa. economy in 2021 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/88823  
 
Energy  
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Solar plan tabled by school board 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2022/11/solar-plan-tabled-by-school-board/ 
 
WJAC: EV fires are harder to put out: Fire departments are training for more on the roads 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/12k-gallons-of-water-used-to-extinguish-tesla-fire-on-i-80-fire-crews-
say# 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Solar farm gets green light 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/111422/page/1/story/solar-farm-gets-green-light  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: PENNDOT program to provide $170M for electric vehicle charging needs 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/11/penndot-program-to-provide-170m-for-electric-
vehicle-charging-needs/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Tesla fire tests local firefighters’ skills for over two hours 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/tesla-fire-tests-local-firefighters-skills/article_bb12be72-65de-
11ed-b0e6-3b389232930f.html  
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NorthcentralPA.com: GM CEO Barra says electric vehicles to be profitable by 2025 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/ap/gm-ceo-barra-says-electric-vehicles-to-be-profitable-by-
2025/article_ffb8ae33-2b3b-5498-85f6-7631eb0b90fd.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
WITF/StateImpact: Natural gas leak in western Pa. stopped after 11 days 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/18/natural-gas-leak-in-western-pa-stopped-after-
11-days/ 
 
WTAJ: PennEnvironment releases statement about Cambria County gas leak 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/pennenviroment-releases-statement-about-cambria-gas-leak/ 
 
Water 
 
FOX43: Historic Children's Lake in Boiling Springs drained for renovations 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/community/childrens-lake-boiling-springs-drained-for-
renovations-pennsylvania-fish-and-boat-commission/521-7b3edce7-1339-4b55-87b4-d6922a56e10e 
 
KDKA: Westmoreland County water authority alerts customers after finding high levels of chemical 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/municipal-water-authority-of-westmoreland-county-high-
levels-of-chemicals/ 
 
WTAE: Water shoots into the air during water line break in Elizabeth Township 
https://www.wtae.com/article/water-shoots-into-the-air-during-water-line-break-in-elizabeth-
township/42001814 
 
WPXI: Water line break causes water to shoot into the air outside Allegheny County home 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/water-line-break-causes-water-shoot-into-air-outside-allegheny-
county-home/TGRRZERJXFHGHIK4NGJXFHKOQA/ 
 
Daily Courier: Connellsville Township seeks infrastructure grants  
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/connellsville-township-seeks-infrastructure-
grants/article_accb7146-66c0-11ed-9830-8fc0264ec9a6.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: UTMA considering next step for lien program 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/utma-considering-next-step-for-lien-
program/article_698addde-3995-5adb-be9d-f25eaf2ba2c7.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Columbia County gets $4M to fight flooding 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/111822/page/1/story/columbia-county-gets-4m-to-fight-
flooding  
 
Penn State News: Water, Water, Everywhere event set for Dec. 3 at Pasto Agricultural Museum 
https://www.psu.edu/news/agricultural-sciences/story/water-water-everywhere-event-set-dec-3-
pasto-agricultural-museum/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Patches of foam in Penns Creek raise questions 
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https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/patches-of-foam-in-penns-creek-raise-
questions/article_79189750-65b9-11ed-8dc4-bb5008c9096f.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Cooper Township supers say $51G in sewer bills overdue 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/111322/page/1/story/cooper-township-supers-say-51g-
in-sewer-bills-overdue  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Meadville Tribune: Developers cautious on impact of cracker plant in region 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/developers-cautious-on-impact-of-cracker-plant-in-
region/article_a67fffdf-d205-5ed9-8baa-2961fbda50b3.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: New carbon capture research facility announced by Wolf Administration  
https://www.cpbj.com/new-carbon-capture-research-facility-announced-by-wolf-administration/ 
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